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From:   Liz Bettencourt
Sent:   Friday, June 14, 2013 5:13 PM
Subject:        President's Message - June 14, 2013 

Members:

Membership Meeting(s)
Good membership meeting last week!  We promised to follow up with you regarding our 
discussion about serious issues with a particular case we have been working on.  Mala, 
Ingrid and I had a marathon three-hour meeting with the CEO, and feel that he took the 
matter seriously.  This is a delicate issue and it may take some time to resolve.  We will have 
more information to share with you at our July membership meeting.

And speaking of the July membership meeting—it happens to fall in the holiday week, so at 
our June meeting we agreed to move it.  I will send out the usual meeting request, but here’s 
the immediate 4-1-1:  July 10 at noon on the Admin Patio.  The Union will provide lunch; our 
thanks to Alicia Jacinto-Canales for heading up the volunteer food committee!  
 
Safety Committee
With the retirement of Danny Karnes, EA needs a new alternate representative to attend the 
monthly safety committee meetings.  Our current representative is Ken Parrish, 
Watersheds/Veg Management.  The committee meets the first Wednesday of the month at 
8:30 a.m.  If you are interested in participating, please let me or Ken know by Friday, June 
28.    

Members on the Move
Our congratulations to recently promoted Real Estate Agent I, Bradie Sue Grimaldo!

Have a great weekend and Happy Fathers’ Day to all the Dads.

Liz Bettencourt    
President, Employees Association
408-630-2821
www.valleywaterea.com
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